William Fremd High School invites you to the

2629

Incoming Freshman Parent Night

Tuesday, December 10, 2024
From 6:00 to 8:15 p.m.

Fremd High School
1000 S. Quentin Rd.
Palatine, IL

The evening’s program includes four sessions:

« A welcome by Mr. Langer, school principal, followed by PreACT placement information
- Information session with the English, math, and science chair related to curriculum
- Hear from counselors about electives, dual credit, AP opportunities and summer school
Curriculum fair

Families are encouraged to review the freshman course request sheet and curriculum guide
in advance of the event in order to maximize the experience.

Parents should also create their D211 parent portal accounts ahead of the event.

Information packets will be available starting at 5:45 p.m.




